Reply Reply All Reformerd

Thu 3/7/2024 8:09 AM

Nate Hay <tater3154@yahoo.com>

External: Re: Crime Prevention Committee Reappointment

To Paul Krock

1 You replied to this message on 3/7/2024 2:21 PM.

+ Get more add

I will not be re applying. The company I was working for was bought up and I decided to take a job in Green Bay running the service department at the International dealership. Unfortunately it is on 2nd shift and that's why I haven't been making meetings.

Thanks, Nate Hay

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Monday, March 4, 2024, 11:32 AM, Paul Krock pkrock@manitowoc.org wrote:

Greetings,

If you're receiving this email it is because your term with the Crime Prevention Committee is set to expire on June 1st, 2024. If you wish to re-apply please do so by Friday, April 12st, 2024 using the link below.

After following the link below, you'll need to click the blue colored "apply" button on the right side of the page. This will take you to the actual application where you will need to enter your personal information and select what board/committee you are reapplying for. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask.

Thank you for serving on the Crime Prevention Committee and I hope that many of you, if not all will reapply and continue to serve on the committee.

https://www.manitowoc.org/561/Boards-Commissions-and-Committees